

Deerfield School Winter Concert Tuesday, December 18th 9:00AM in the Deerfield Gymnasium



Dear 5th Grade Deerfield Families,

You are invited to attend the Deerfield School Winter Concert featuring the Deerfield Fifth Grade Chorus and Fifth Grade Band and Jazz Band. The concert will take place on Tuesday, December 18th at 9:00AM in the Deerfield Gymnasium.

On the day of the concert, students should be dressed in concert attire as appropriate for your child.

Dress shirt, dress pants, skirt, dress, tie (optional)

The students have worked hard in rehearsals over the past few months. We look forward to seeing you and sharing our musical growth with you. Please feel free to email with any questions.

Thank you, Deana Saada-Smith and Lori <u>Labedz</u>

dsaadasmith@westwood.k12.ma.us llabedz@westwood.k12.ma.us

